
07/03/2019 

MR Peter Maneas 
7 Waterloo ST 
Narabeen NSW 2101 
P.maneas@ganellen.com 

RE: DA2019/0147 - 105 Ocean Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101

With respect, we have not been contacted for consultation on any of these works. The new 
garage is right up against my back yard and it seems to me that this addition is way over the 
site cover and FSR. I cannot see the n
hight or type of construction from the exhibited plans. At this stage I cannot endorse the garage 
addition with the limited drawing provided. Could the planner please provide me with 
verification of site coverage, because it seems way over. I am more than happy to discuss this 
with the planner. 

Sent: 7/03/2019 6:00:59 PM
Subject: Online Submission


